
 
 
 

 

Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Two Riverfront Plaza, Newark, NJ 07102-5490 

Tel: 201-348-7760 / Ben.Botros@us.panasonic.com 
 
 

Ben Botros Manager – Regulatory Compliance 
Panasonic Corporation of North America 

 Request for Permanent Confidentiality 
 
            
October 8, 2024 
PCHP-24-U005L 

Kiwa Netherlands B.V. 
Dept. FCC TCB          
Wilmersdorf 50 
7327 AC Apeldoorn 
The Netherlands 
 
Subject: Original Application for Technics Digital Wireless Stereo Earphones, Model EAH-AZ100 
                    Under FCC ID ACJ-EAH-AZ100L  
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s rules (47 CFR §§ 0.457, 
0.459), we are requesting the Commission to withhold the following attachments as permanent confidential 
document from public disclosure. 
 

• Operational Description      
• Block Diagrams 
• Schematic Diagrams  

 
Above mentioned document contains detailed system and equipment description are considered as proprietary 
information in operation of the equipment. The public disclosure of above documents might be harmful to our 
company and would give competitor an unfair advantage in the market. 
 
 
 
. 
Sincerely, 

 
Ben Botros 
Manager – Regulatory & Compliance 
Panasonic Corporation of North America 
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